

FORT BEND SUBSIDENCE DISTRICT

P.O. Box 427, Richmond, Texas 77406-0427 (281) 342-3273

October 25, 2017



The Honorable Robert Hebert Fort Bend County Judge 401 Jackson Richmond, Texas 77469

Dear Judge Hebert:

As General Manager of the Fort Bend Subsidence District, it is my responsibility to notify you that the terms of office of Marvin Marcell and Bobby Kunz as Board members of the Fort Bend Subsidence District, will expire on January 31, 2018. The Fort Bend County Commissioners Court may reappoint Messrs. Marcell and Kunz for two-year terms. The law imposes certain qualifications on the members to be appointed by the Commissioners Court. All members must be residents of and qualified voters in the District. One of the members to be appointed must represent agricultural interests and live in an unincorporated area; that seat is currently held by Mr. Kunz. Finally, one of the members to be appointed must represent business interests and that seat is currently held by Mr. Marcell.

Your selection of directors is requested to be made by Friday, January 19, 2018. Please send your letter concerning the action taken by the Fort Bend County Commissioners Court on these appointments to the address above.

Your interest in and support of the Subsidence District has been of great value to the District, and I look forward to working with you and your staff in the future. Please contact me if you have any questions concerning the Board appointments.

Sincerely yours,

Michael Turco General Manager

Mudvill.

MT/ws